
 MUNICIPALITY OF CLARINGTON 

 GGC 

DATE: January 10, 2022 

MOVED BY: Councillor Granville Anderson 

SECONDED BY: Councillor Joe Neal 

That Staff report at the next Council meeting on the remaining funds needed to 
complete the improvements for the Bennet Road and Cobbledick  Roadtrain crossings 
in order that train whistling will cease at those crossings. 


